
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/1/2015 4:38:18 PM
Subject: ALC on Safekeeping

Holly – I believe you were sent a copy of a judgment by the Administrative Law Court involving Corrections and 
Safekeeping Orders.  Would you please forward me that?  I am preparing research for you on a matter arising today.  
Thank you.
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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